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13 September 2019 
 

Nords Wharf Public School Band Workshop 2019 
Wednesday September 25 

        
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
Due to the cancellation of BandLink, the school has organised to hold a Band Workshop at the Nords Wharf Community 
Hall on Wednesday 25 September for Nords Wharf Public School Band students. Students will have the opportunity to 
receive quality instrumental coaching by qualified tutors and participate in an Orff workshop with Mrs Scott from Caves 
Beach Public School. This workshop will also assist students to prepare for the BandFest competition in Term 2, Week 2. 
 
Transport we will meet at school at 8.25am and walk to the Nords Wharf Public School Community Hall. 
 
Workshops will run from 8.30am-2.30pm. There will be a concert at 2.30pm for families. 

The cost of this excursion is included in student’s Band fees. 

Permission notes need to be returned to the office by Monday, 23 September. 

Supervisor will be Mrs Halligan. 

Food fruit, a bottle of water and a pizza lunch will be provided for students on the day. Students can bring any additional 
snacks or water that they may require. 

Additional Information:  Students will need to bring their instrument and music. Full school uniform is required. Students 
will perform in their band or school uniform, so will need to wear shorts, skort or pants, rather than a tunic. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Schofield, who has gone out of her way to organise and arrange for our students to participate in this 
workshop when BandLink was cancelled. Please note that the timing of the BandLink cancellation and the organisation 
required for a new event has affected the amount of notice we have been able to give about this workshop. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding,   
  
Mrs Kate Halligan                        Mrs Jodie Corrigan    
Coordinating Teacher                  Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Nords Wharf Public School Band Workshop Permission Note 

Please return note to the office by Monday September 23 2019. Each child needs a separate note. 
 

I give my permission for my son/daughter         in class ________ to 

participate in the Nords Wharf Public School Band Workshop on Wednesday, 25 September. 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter to walk to the Nords Wharf Public School Community Hall and back with a teacher. 

 

My child has the following medical conditions: ______________________________________________________________ 
 

            / /2019 

                  Parent / Guardian Signature              Date 


